
The Bluetones coming to the
Liquid Rooms in April

After the sell-out success of ‘The Bluetones return to the
live forum’ in 2015 the band have announced an extension to
the tour in 2016. This time taking in 18 dates – the tour

starts  on  14th  April  in  Milton  Keynes  and  culminates  at

London’s Roundhouse on 5th May.

Included in the tour is the Liquid Rooms in Edinburgh where
the band will play on Monday 25th April.

The Bluetones, which were a huge part of the Brit Pop era,
were always an engaging and dynamic live outfit.  Fronted by
the enigmatic Mark Morriss, they had an impressive run of hit
singles  that  included  ’Bluetonic’,  ‘Slight  Return’,
 ‘Marblehead Johnson’, ‘Solomon Bites The Worm’, ‘If’ and
‘Keep the Fires Burning’. Their live shows brought the West
London four-piece an army of devoted followers worldwide.

The Bluetones will plunder their incredible body of work one
more time, playing their most popular songs.  If you miss them
this time, it may be a lifetime before you get another chance.

Lead singer Mark Morriss said:  “We were overwhelmed with the
response to our 20th anniversary comeback tour this September
which we also thoroughly enjoyed doing. So knowing there was
more  demand  to  see  us  we  decided  we’d  extend  what  was
originally supposed to be a brief reunion into April and May
next year. ”

Show starts 19.00 Tickets £21.00
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